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Council Memorandum 

Date: January 12, 2020 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Omemee Beach Park Splash Pad 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore regarding the Omemee Beach Park 

Splash Pad be received; 

That staff develop a plan consistent with past community partnerships for the 

infrastructure with costing to establish a splash pad in Omemee; 

That staff report back in Q2 2021; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next regular 

council meeting.  

Rationale  

The demographics in Omemee are evolving. Many young families are moving into the 

village and surrounding area.  Many residents in Omemee have expressed a desire for 

the construction of a Splash Pad at the Omemee Beach Park.  Such a facility will be a 

much welcomed addition. 

Through consultation with local individuals, business owners and community groups it 

has become clear that there is strong support to initiate the construction of this new 

Splash Pad. This will create a community partnership between these groups and the 
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City of Kawartha Lakes.  The citizens in Omemee and surrounding areas with a 

population of over 2,500 are asking for your support in this small addition to their local 

park which will be enjoyed by generations to come.  


